
NEW TEAM CAMP POLICY 
 
 

Head Football Coaches and Athletic Directors,  
 
Yesterday, April 21,  at the regularly scheduled OSSAA 
Board of Directors meeting…..the OSSAA Board 
approved the Football Advisory recommendation to 
allow schools to choose attending TWO team camps in 
the summer if the school DOES NOT participate in Spring 
Football as described in the Football Manual…..the 
Board also placed this policy into effect immediately so 
that implication may take place in the summer of 
2021……if you plan on having Spring Football as 
described in the Manual on page FB7 you do not need to 
notify our office….if you plan to NOT have Spring 
Football as described in the Manual to allow the 
possibility of two team camps during the summer, 
please email me your decision by June 1…….the Football 
Manual will updated with this policy adjustment as 
soon as possible… 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Mike Whaley 
OSSAA Football Administrator 
 


